
  
 

     NEWS RELEASE 

  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  
BLM Notifies Public of E-Mail Change   

 

Medford, OR, xxxx, 2006 – The Medford BLM District’s public e-mail address has changed from  

the old e-mail address-- or110mb@blm.gov to the new e-mail address --  Medford_Mail@blm.gov 
 

  
“We thank the public for its continued support and ask that people update their e-mail address books  

with this change, “said David Hughes, Assistant District Manager for Field Services. “We apologize for 

any inconveniece people may have experienced due to this change,” said Hughes.  

 

The Bureau of Land Management has changed its e-mail addresses nation-wide to correspond with its 

updated e-mail system.   
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USDI Bureau of Land Management 
Medford District 
3040 Biddle Road 
Medford , Oregon 97504 
 

Phone: (541) 618-2200 
Fax: (541) 618-2400 
Email:    Medford_Mail@blm.gov 

 

BLM Contact: Patty Burel, Public Affairs Officer 
Phone: (541) 618-2424 or (541) 941-4268                                
Email:  Patricia_Burel@blm.gov 

  

 


